
I strongly support taking action to extend the eviction moratorium and provide rent assistance/relief in 
Oregon. As a person employed in the work of crisis response and homeless services, I see firsthand 
every day how our system lacks the capacity to care for the most marginalized and vulnerable members 
of our community. Please take action to prevent more individuals and families from losing their stability 
amidst the cascading disasters resulting from COVID-19, the wildfires, and economic collapse. 
 
Thank you, 
Heather Sielicki 
Eugene, OR 
 


